
 

10 July 2014 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Improve your links with school ~ Parent Communication System 

  

The school has a parent mail system called Schoolcomms.  Schoolcomms will enable you to 

receive all your communications from school quickly and reliably.  Not only can we send 

letters by email to your inbox and short messages directly to your mobile phone as a text 

message, or if you have either an Apple or Android mobile phone, by app message. 

 

Schoolcomms is registered with the data protection act.  All information you provide will be 

kept private and will not be passed on to any other organisation.  Your details will only be 

used for the purpose of school business.  If you have any questions or concerns please 

contact the school office on 01733 202403. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs D Sutton 

School Business Manager 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

---------- 

Please return to Mrs Sutton, School Office  

I give/do not give (delete as appropriate) permission for my email address & mobile 

number to be used to receive information from school. 
 

Priority 1 Parent 

name………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  

Children/s names ………………………………………………………………………………………………..  Class  

……………………….. 

Children/s names ………………………………………………………………………………………………..  Class  

……………………….. 

Children/s names ………………………………………………………………………………………………..  Class  

……………………….. 

Email address: (please use BLOCK CAPS to enable us to read it) 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

….. 

 

Mobile telephone:                                                 Signature: 


